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From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: SB 722 - Oppose letter

FYI

From: Kauss, Kent

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2010 2:37 PH

To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Pruett, Greg S.; Bedwell, Ed; Johnson, Aaron; Wan, Fong; Burt, Helen; Loduca, Janet C.; Cooper,
Shawn; Parnell, Renee; Foley, Beth; Rubin, David| Redacted Inathai-jackson, Grady (Law); Warner, Christopher (Law); Park, 
Hyun; Hartman, Sanford (Law); Harvey, Kent M; Hanheim, William (Law); Winn, Valerie J; Allen, Heredith; Hiddlekauff, Charles 
(Law); Cherry, Brian K; Government Relations South; Government Relations North

RedactedCc:
Subject: SB 722 - Oppose letter

We issued the attached oppose letter on SB 722 earlier today relating to a 33% RPS mandate. Our 
major concerns relate to cost implications because of the tight timeframes for achieving the renewable 
targets and the restricted resource mix that we have available to us. In our messaging we are noting 
the fact that we have supported previous RPS efforts including an effort last year that the Governor 
vetoed. However, this version of the bill is the last month of the session doesn't provide the tools 
necessary for success. Discussions continue with the author and others to try to get us to a position of 
support but we are not there yet.

If you have questions about any of this let us know. Also please forward to others who we have left off 
as there are probably many of them that I neglected to include.

Kent W. Kauss
State Government Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
916-386-5704
kwk3@pge.com
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